
The Scottish Government is assessing 
the success of R100, a government 
funded programme which is extending 
access to faster broadband across 
Scotland. 
To inform this, we are surveying 
households and organisations who:

• Are scheduled to receive faster
broadband access

• Have been provided with faster
broadband access and have taken
up the connection

• Have been provided with faster
broadband access but have not
taken up the connection

To determine if your property is impacted 
by the programme, and complete a 
survey, please go to: 
https://tinyurl.com/R100Evaluation or 
scan the QR code below: 

The deadline for all responses is 3 
March 2025
Please email R100Evaluation@stantec.
com if you have any further questions.
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